
Reception 

Autumn 2024 Recommended Reads 

Here are some books newly recommended by the Book Trust which you may like to share with your 

child. You could look for them in the local/school library or maybe even add them to your wish list! We’d 

love to hear the children share their thoughts on them.  Mrs Bennett 





Year 1  

Autumn 2024 Recommended Reads 

Here are some books newly recommended by the Book Trust which you may like to share with your 

child. You could look for them in the local/school library or maybe even add them to your wish list! We’d 

love to hear the children share their thoughts on them.  Mrs Bennett 





Year 2 

Autumn 2024 Recommended Reads 

Here are some books newly recommended by the Book Trust which you may like to share with your 

child. You could look for them in the local/school library or maybe even add them to your wish list! We’d 

love to hear the children share their thoughts on them.  Mrs Bennett 





Year 3 

Autumn 2024 Recommended Reads 

Here are some books newly recommended by the Book Trust which you may like to share with your 

child. You could look for them in the local/school library or maybe even add them to your wish list! We’d 

love to hear the children share their thoughts on them.  Mrs Bennett 





Year 4 

Autumn 2024 Recommended Reads 

Here are some books newly recommended by the Book Trust which you may like to share with your 

child. You could look for them in the local/school library or maybe even add them to your wish list! We’d 

love to hear the children share their thoughts on them.  Mrs Bennett 





Year 5 

Autumn 2024 Recommended Reads 

Here are some books newly recommended by the Book Trust which you may like to share with your 

child. You could look for them in the local/school library or maybe even add them to your wish list! We’d 

love to hear the children share their thoughts on them.  Mrs Bennett 





Year 6 

Autumn 2024 Recommended Reads 

Here are some books newly recommended by the Book Trust which you may like to share with your 

child. You could look for them in the local/school library or maybe even add them to your wish list! We’d 

love to hear the children share their thoughts on them.  Mrs Bennett 




